
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS25051

A 2015 study by the Office of Performance Evaluations found that the current formula to fund Idaho public
health districts is "…not clearly or consistently linked to program needs within districts." In response to
the study, this legislation would set a new fee formula in Idaho Code to provide needed stability, equity
and administrative simplicity. The proposed formula also ties funding to direct health district need based
on readily available population and poverty numbers. A three year phase-in is also included in an effort to
minimize immediate fiscal impacts to health districts as funding is adjusted.

FISCAL NOTE
This legislation will impact each health district differently, but the net impact to the General Fund will be
zero.

Contact:
Representative Megan Blanksma
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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